BERLIN POLICE DEPARTMENT

Det. Theodore Fuini – Youth Bureau

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian,

Each year during the holiday season, many local Berlin families would go in need without support and assistance from the community. Each year the Berlin Police adopt one of those families and provide funds so their holiday wish list can come true. This year, the Berlin Police would like to make that experience a little more special and involve our DARE program and its students to show the importance of community while doing something fun with the DARE Officers.

This year, with the money raised for the family in need, we would like to invite one student from each public school and their parent(s) to shop with an officer for the gifts on the family in needs wish list. The event will be held on December 6th at the WalMart in Cromwell at 6pm. The students will be chosen raffle style and notification to the parents will be given on Monday December 2th. After the students and officers shop for the gifts a picture will be taken for the Berlin Police Facebook and possibly other Berlin Police Publications.

We hope to make this event memorable and special for the students, officers, and especially those families in need during this holiday season.

If you are interested in having your child and you entered into the lottery to attend please email me the following information by November 29th 2019. If you do not have access to email please call me and leave the same information to my direct voicemail. Please note that as a parent you must be able to attend the event as well as provide transportation to and from the Walmart. Below is the information to provide:

- 1. Name of child
- 2. Name of parent(s)/Guardian who would attend
- 3. Contact Phone Number
- 4. Contact email.

Thank you and we look forward to the event.

Detective Theodore Fuini Berlin Police-Youth Division Email: tfuini@berlinpd.org Office Phone: 860-828-7090